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Happy New Year and Happy Epiphany!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Welcome back to each and every one of you. Another year and another new term have arrived, filled with 
opportunity, fun and lots of learning. We all hope you enjoyed your break from school and created some 
wonderful memories together and we look forward to creating more memories in school together. Our ‘wise 
men’s treasures’ this term include class assemblies, sports tournaments, a live music performance, careers 
week (please let us know if you are able (and willing) to get involved) and much, much more. Hopefully you 
had a chance to relax alongside your fun and are ready on the starting blocks to get as much as you can 
out of the first term of 2020!  
 

Miss Day 
 
Welcome to our team! 
We would like to give a very warm welcome to Mrs Lamond, who is joining our Willow Four team this 
term and Mrs Lake, who is joining our Oak team. We are looking forward to working with you both and 
know that you will do an amazing job supporting children in those classes.  
 
Mystery Readers 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you have time to be a mystery reader for us. Our children love 
it when people come into read to them. Teachers are more than happy to help with suggestions of suitable 
texts. 
 
Winter Weather  
Although it is increasingly difficult to predict what weather we will get at any point in the year now, it 
seems appropriate to update you regarding our arrangements in the case of extreme winter weather. The 
decision whether to close for the safety of pupils, parents and staff or to remain open is always a tricky 
one and it is made by our headteacher and our Chair of Governors. When the extreme weather is 
widespread this is often in conjunction with advice from Lincolnshire County Council Education Team.  
If school will be closed due to extreme winter weather, we will ensure a text is sent to parents informing 
you of this. We will also ensure we are included within school closure announcements on Lincs FM and 
Radio Lincolnshire. 
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If we have to close school during the day, we will ensure that a text is sent to all parents requesting early 
collection of children from school.  
 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 6th January   Back to school 

Tuesday 7th January   Swimming continues for current group 

Friday 10th January  JB’s football final (same team as qualifiers) 

Tuesday 21st January  JB’s hockey tournament (a team from Y5/6)  

Wednesday 22nd January  Boston Concert Club performing for whole school (within school day) as part of our 
music provision 

w/c 10th February Careers Week – more info to follow - please let your child’s class teacher know if you 
would be happy to get involved with this and share your knowledge and expertise 
with our children. 

Thursday 13th February Last day of term three 


